
 

 

The Ad Hoc Ellington Trails Committee Meeting scheduled for January 8, 2020  
has been cancelled. 

 
 

The Committee’s next meeting will be held on February 5, 2020 at 6:00 pm. 
 

 

 
LAUREN DESROCHER 

CHAIRMAN 

 
RACHEL DEARBORN 

VICE CHAIRMAN 

 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT – COUNTY OF TOLLAND 

INCORPORATED 
 

TOWN OF ELLINGTON 
Ad Hoc Ellington Trails Committee 

 

55 MAIN STREET – PO BOX 187 
ELLINGTON, CONNECTICUT  06029-0187   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

VALERIE AMSEL 
PAM MCCORMICK  

ERIN STAVENS 
LOIS TIMMS-FERRARA 

CYNTHIA VAN ZELM 

LINDA ANDERSON 
JUDI MANFRE 

ANN MCLAUGHLIN 

 

 


